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Governor calls on Legislature to provide larger increases for local communities, remove
restrictions on local control in shared revenue legislation.

MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers is calling on the Wisconsin State Legislature to provide more
resources to local communities and remove restrictions on local control in legislation regarding
shared revenue that was introduced earlier this week. Gov. Evers today released a statement
responding to the proposal, AB 245, indicating he cannot support the proposal and will veto it
in its entirety if it is sent to his desk in its current form. Despite having been introduced only two
days ago, Assembly Republicans are hosting a public hearing on the bill in the Committee on
Local Government later this morning.

According to data from the nonpartisan Legislative Fiscal Bureau (LFB ), since 2011, state aid
to communities has been cut by more than nine percent while public safety costs have
increased by more than 16 percent. As a result, over the last decade, local communities have
been asked to do more with less and have been forced to make difficult decisions to cut critical
services, including public safety. Gov. Evers has been clear for four years now that the state
must do its part to ensure communities have the resources they need to meet basic and unique
needs alike.

A full transcript of the governor’s statement is available below. The statement is also available
on YouTube here.



https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vZG9jcy5sZWdpcy53aXNjb25zaW4uZ292LzIwMjMvcHJvcG9zYWxzL2FiMjQ1IiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMDUwNC43NjIyMjIzMSJ9.bUxVcaUu3ySrmkCsceMLSHTm3ewu9DgaujSKs6qB7bQ/s/933639323/br/175771578967-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vY29udGVudC5nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeS5jb20vYXR0YWNobWVudHMvV0lHT1YvMjAyMi8wOS8zMC9maWxlX2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzLzIyODU1NzUvU2hhcmVkJTIwUmV2ZW51ZSUyMFBheW1lbnRzJTIwYW5kJTIwTG9jYWwlMjBHb3Zlcm5tZW50JTIwUHVibGljJTIwU2FmZXR5JTIwRXhwZW5kaXR1cmVzXzEuMTQuMjIucGRmIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMDUwNC43NjIyMjIzMSJ9.OZoxOkrbP-cRVsD_ijaDUshaV5JZGMu3HRmHfe0ANwA/s/933639323/br/175771578967-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8veW91dHUuYmUvRFluaUhIcWk1VkUiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMwNTA0Ljc2MjIyMjMxIn0.Dptq6OKzGf_k1o2zTlPbnVeYD74LHQtRzVQ2GfXGt40/s/933639323/br/175771578967-l

State Must Step Up for Local Communities

Written by GOV Press Wisconsin
Thursday, 04 May 2023 13:33 -

2/2



